Coronavirus (COVID-19)

Following the Government COBRA meetings to discuss the UK approach… 
In light of the current concern around Coronavirus (COVID-19) we would like to reassure our customers that our services and operations have been unaffected so far. Business as usual, at this point we won’t be closing offices.  We have followed the Government guidelines on controlling the spread of infection and implemented policies and procedures with our staff.
At this time the health and wellbeing of our staff, customers and everyone associated with us, as well as that of the wider population, is our priority. 
As such, we are taking every precaution advised by National and International bodies to prevent the spread of COVID-19 and will continue to do so as the situation evolves.
V.I.P. Fun Fair at DW Stadium, Wigan will go ahead as planned - In line with the current NHS advice, unless such time arises that we are advised against it and we keep you updated.
Toilet and hand wash facilities will be provided at the event, but you must take your own precautions and bring your own hand sanitiser and wipes and take due care to minimise any risk.
In order for us to minimise the risk and to help to prevent spread of virus and maintain business continuity, we are asking if you have reserved tickets for the VIP Fun Fair and have not yet collected them, please do not come to the office to collect them. Please pay the extra £2 P&P for them to be posted out to you. Please pay £1 per ticket plus £2 via PayPal friends and family option to cover p&p) to our email address: blessingsindisguisecharity@gmail.com  (Please quote your home address) or by BACS, or by card over the phone 01942 316113. Tickets are currently still available, however we may have to suspend the sale of tickets if advised to do so and limit the numbers.
If the time arises that the event has to be cancelled, we will honour the tickets for the event at the Hindley VIP Fun Fair in the autumn time. As this is a smaller venue, and tickets are limited, priority will be given to those who have ordered and paid for tickets on a first come first served basis.
For those that have been granted a place on the ‘Swim-Ability’ program due to start lessons on the 1st April 2020 – so far these lessons will go ahead, unless such time arises that we are advised against it and we keep you updated.
HW Moon Toyota Run Wigan Festival 2020 – unfortunately this event has been cancelled by the event organisers, who have a duty of care to runners, volunteers, sponsors, partners and supporters. 
We will wait on clear instruction from the Government before issuing any further statements. 
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